
Little Man Club Notes…….. 
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Volume I Welcome 
This is it !!  The first publication from our email list. Welcome to the Little Man Club.  
Yesterday was our 1 month anniversary of being open.  WOW.  It has been exciting 
and challenging, but very rewarding to hear your comments and feedback.  The 
reaction to the wines has been very positive.  We are serving a very diverse population 
and the distribution of wines purchased is almost evenly distributed: the Riesling and 
Dry Riesling are the most popular, but not by much.   

Events  
First Month Thank You (Sunday, Aug 24) 

$1 off wines by the glass; Portable tasting area set up in the vineyard for tastings; Vine-
yard available for strolling.  Thanks for a great 1st month. 

Releasing the Riesling (Friday, Aug 29—Monday, Sep 1) 
We will be releasing our next batch of Riesling.  This will be replacing the current Semi-
Dry Riesling after Sep 1.  During the Labor Day weekend you will be able to taste and 

buy both of the semi-dry Rieslings until the original is gone.  For those of you who enjoy 
the Riesling this is a unique opportunity to taste different batches. 

Little Man Club Activities 
If you are interested in helping or learning more about the different aspects of the winery 

and the vineyard, periodically throughout the year, we will offer you the opportunity to 
observe or participate in various activities.  Family and friends are welcome. Please let 

us know if you are coming. 
Bottling (Aug 23 and Sep 6, 9am to Noon) 

  We use very manual methods to move the wine from its storage state into bottles. The 
wine maker will be there to help direct us and answer questions. 

Vineyard Preparation (Aug 29 and Sep 1, 9am to Noon) 
The vines require a very strong structure (trellis system) to make sure the grapes have the 

best chance for success. We will be securing end posts with anchors and adding wire 
with supporting posts to our newest vineyards. 

Grand Opening Weekend 
We are working on a few extra special events for the grand opening, but are not ready 

to release details. Stay tuned. 

Private Events 
We are available for private tastings and events.  Let us know what you need. 

 

Let Us Know Your Thoughts 
Drop us a note or stop by and let us know how we are doing.  Both the website and 
facebook are updated regularly. 

Thanks! Deb and Jack 
littlemanwinery@gmail.com              269.637.2229 

7143 107th Ave, South Haven, MI 49090 
cogdalvineyards.com               facebook.com/cogdalvineyards 


